Minister Dacic, Ambassador Chepurin on preparations for the arrival of Minister Lavrov at the OSCE Mini:
Wednesday, 25 November 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister of Serbia and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic met today with
Ambassador of the Russian Federation Alexander Chepurin.

At today's meeting they discussed current bilateral issues, enhancing bilateral relations, with
emphasis on economic cooperation.

The Serbian Foreign Minister and Ambassador Chepurin also talked about the preparations for
the visit of Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation Sergey Lavrov, who will

participate at the upcoming 22nd OSCE Ministerial Council, which is due on 3 and 4 December
in Belgrade.




